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Due to the rotational basis of attending school to observe social distancing during the COVID-19 
pandemic, your child may not be attending school daily. As you try to support your child at home, the 
topics to work on for the next two weeks are: common fractions and decimal fractions. The skills to 
focus on include comparing fractions, adding, subtracting, multiplying and solving word problems 
involving fractions. Encourage them to practise these skills daily. Use the available learning materials 
for reference, particularly the DBE workbook. 

 


